City of Molalla - Administration Office
117 N Molalla Avenue, PO Box 248, Molalla, Oregon 97038
Phone: (503) 829-6855 Fax: (503) 829-3676

August 4, 2017

Representative Rick Lewis
900 Court Street NE, H-479
Salem, OR 97301

Honorable Lewis:

Please accept our sincere gratitude for the work you have done on behalf of the City of Molalla. The
effort has not gone unnoticed.

We particularly appreciate the work you have done to obtain additional funding for Main Street/
Highway 211. Hopefully, the improvements will promote additional redevelopment and most
importantly, improve pedestrian and bicycle safety through this corridor.

| believe it is also important to recognize the effort you made in facilitating discussions with the
Department of Environmental Quality. We have made recent strides through discussion that will benefit

our City for some time. We will be sure to keep you informed of our efforts with wastewater.

We lock forward to future partnerships and great things for Molalla.

Sincerely,

Jimmy Thompson, Mayor
City of Molalla



